
 

 

VERY IMPORTANT MEETING -- PLEASE ATTEND 

Unified Sportsmen of Pennsylvania 
State Membership Meeting 

 

When: Sunday, March 10, 2024, @1:00 PM 
Where: American Legion Post 867 

435 South Main St., Pleasant Gap, PA 16823 
 

Senator Chris Dush will be speaking at our meeting. 

Main Speaker:  Keith Klingler, President of PA Landowner Association. 

 

Members and non-members are welcome to join us to learn more about PGC State Game 
Land management in Pennsylvania, as well as other property rights. Keith will have question 
and answer session. 

You can also express their views or concerns regarding other hunting, fishing, conservation, 
and trapping in Pennsylvania. 

 

For more information contact: 

Doug Tyger – dtyger@windstream.net 814-594-6238 

Blaine Toy – blaine16201@gmail.com or 724-664-1674 

 

 


